Prince Albert Drifters Rowing Club Report, submitted by Tanja Tabel
Prince Albert Drifters Rowing Club continues to share space with the local canoe/kayak club, which has enabled use to share costs associated with having a crane come in to get the docks on and off the water.  This has been a difficult last few months as we do not anticipate that we will be able to install docks for an on-water season with the present covid-19 situation.  Our docks remain on land or in the boathouse, and with no members able to access the water, our spring and summer season are in jeopardy.  

Although we are appreciative of the SRA support that allowed for two visits last summer from Gill Catett, our club numbers remain small.  We did have a couple new rowers out last summer, with one who joined for the remainder of this past season.  With limited growth and dwindling numbers it appears that for the past couple of years we have had a maximum of 4-5 recreational rowers. 

We really do not have recommendations on what would be the most appropriate next steps for our club.  It is very difficult to explore options for the recruitment of younger members with no access to equipment or the water.  We are responsible to continue to provide insurance on equipment that remains in the boathouse.  This along with the cost of having the docks put in, are our largest expenses.  


